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WE REMEMBER… 

Marie Doerksen  
 

WE CELEBRATE  

THE BIRTHDAYS OF… 

Martin Heyes—2nd 

Lucile Jerreat—5th  

Margaret Haughton—12th  

Daniel Krusich—14th  

Justina Ens—14th  

Margaret Wall—17h  

Anne Penner—19th  

James Temple—21st 

Anna Carbonara—25th  

Gloria McIntee—27th  

Kathe Regier—27th  

Elfriede Frederiksen—30th 

Beverly Brown—30th  

 

Exotic Petting Zoo! 



Dietary’s Dish—Barbara Osborne  

Laundry is a big job in Long Term Care 

when you have 128 residents! Loads 

and loads of laundry come down to the 

laundry department each day. Our ma-

chines are constantly running.  Due to 

this fact, sometimes an item of clothing 

gets damaged. When this happens, the 

family will be notified as Tabor Manor 

does not have a seamstress on staff. 

We appreciate your understanding!  

Biblically Based—Jim Evans  

One evening as I took the dog out in 

our backyard for his nightly interac-

tion with nature, I turned around to 

call my dog, and instead, there was 

a skunk, and it was coming towards me!  I 

froze!  And to my great joy, my dog, who usu-

ally chases everything in our yard, was back-

ing away to the house and sat down.  Thank 

Goodness!  He had learned his lesson.  He 

had been ‘skunked’ twice before.  And now, 

when it came to chasing animals he knew…

squirrels were good, skunks were bad! 

A key lesson in life is knowing the difference 

between good and evil, right and wrong…and 

learning to stay away from what is harmful to 

us and others, and hold on to the good. 

Romans 12:9 states; ‘abhor what is evil, and 

cling to what is good!’  Followers of Jesus 

Christ must learn to discern and exhibit the 

difference between what is good and what is 

evil.  This verse teaches us to…‘Run from the 

Wrong’ and ‘Grab on to the Good!’…and never 

let go! Let’s make sure we ‘show and tell’ what 

is good, pure and loving with others every day!   

 

Recreation Notes—Sherri Davis  

I would like to share with you that I have accepted a new position at the Alzheimer’s  

Society. In my new role I will be returning to Tabor offering education and consultation on 

dementia and responsive behaviours in addition to other locations in the Region. 

The six years I have had the pleasure of working at Tabor have been 

an amazing journey. I have enjoyed getting to know you, sharing and 

growing with you and I will miss each of you dearly. My desire to 

work with persons living with dementia started when I was very 

young, visiting my grandmother who lived with Alzheimer’s Disease.  

I am excited about my new opportunity to further pursue my passion 

in this field.  

I know that Tabor Manor is a special place, where community is built, 

faith is alive and the mission to serve with excellence, love and  

dignity is lived out each day. Thank you for all the memories!   

                                                                                               ~ Sherri  

                         Alzheimer Coffee Break  

                    Friday September 7th  

                 10am-12pm in the LTC Café,  

                7 Tabor Drive  

 

Have your coffee break with us! 

With any size donation, enjoy coffee, tea 

and sweets. Please join us as we work to-

wards a time when Alzheimer’s Disease is 

nothing but a memory!  

Fall Farmer’s Market  
Wednesday September 26th 10am-4pm 
Come and sample the fall fruit harvest! 


